
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear members, 

 

The Association of Professional Biology is seeking your professional biology membership support!   

Support for our members begins when they are students.  Each year, the APB awards deserving students 

scholarships up to $2000. The APB Scholarships are awarded based on demonstrated excellence, 

leadership, and future potential toward the biological profession.  This year, the APB Scholarships will 

go to students with names of potential future employers! 

Through the APB Scholarship Program the APB wants to recognize BC’s consulting firms willing to give 

back and pave the way ahead for a deserving up and coming Biology Professional!   

 For as little as $50, your firm can contribute to the education and development of future 

Professional Biologists and your own potential employees.   

 Your firm’s name and logo will be included in the list of sponsors supporting the deserving 

student recipient through APB’s media (APB website, APB e-News Letter) and at the APB Annual 

Awards Banquet.   

 Your firm’s contribution will create awareness among biology students throughout the province 

of future employers and their community business practices. 

Please consider an in-kind contribution as an investment opportunity in the future of Professional 

Biology in BC and recognition of your firm’s name as a valued sponsor, educator, employer, and BC 

community leader!   

To make a contribution to the APB Scholarship Program please see attached form. 
 

 

Thank you for your consideration! 

 

  



 

APB 2019 Scholarship Program  

IN-KIND CONTRIBUTION FORM 

 
To become a supporter of the APB Scholarship Program please complete this form and send to the APB 
office.  

Email: sponsorship@professionalbiology.com;    
Fax: (250) 483-3439     
Mail:  #300-1095 McKenzie Ave, Victoria, BC, V8P 2L5 

 

In-kind contribution (minimum $50):    ________________ 
 
Company: ___________________________________               __________                                                _  
 
Contact Name: ___________________                ________________                                      ___________  
 
Attendee(s): _________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Address: ____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Telephone:__________________________   Email:__________________________________________ 
 
 
Payment:   To pay by credit card please provide information below, or contact the APB office (250-483-
4283).  Payments by cheque/money order made to Association of Professional Biology are also accepted 
via mail (#300-1095 McKenzie Ave, Victoria, BC, V8P 2L5). 
 
 

Credit Card: MasterCard ____  Visa ____  
 

Name on card (as written): ______________________________________                           _   _ 
 

Number: _________________________________________Expiry Date: __________     ____  
 

CVD#: ___       ___   __ 
 

Signature:___________________________________________________________________ 
 

 
Note:   
 

 Please forward your company logo (jpg format, high resolution) to the APB office for promotion 
material (sponsorship@professionalbiology.com). 

 
 The APB does not operate as a charity and therefore cannot offer tax receipts, however 

supporters and sponsors are afforded extensive coverage and recognition through a diverse 
array of online and event related marketing opportunities.  

mailto:sponsorship@professionalbiology.com

